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Our Next Club Dance –  Friday, March 21 at South Valley Middle School. The theme is Spring Has 
Sprung! We are meaning the first day of Spring is March 20, so we will celebrate Spring and have green 
“salad style” foods on our refreshment table. We are just a few days from the Royals opening day, so we 
might add a little blue to our decorations! Maybe Dave has a St. Patrick’s jug (oh, that was supposed to 
be J IG ) to his tunes, we will see what he comes up with! Can’t wait. 

 

 

Member update: 
 A couple that belonged to the club several years past has joined us in some visits and was at our last 

club dance. Tom and Sherry Kutz were supportive members. Now it is our turn to support Tom as he 
goes through chemo and other cancer treatment. You are not alone – we will all be praying and 
keeping you in our thoughts. 

 Loved seeing Kermit and John well on the mend. 
 
Information for the State Festival Weekend for next October 10-12 in Cape Girardeau is on the website. 
Check it out on the website. www.Festival.SquareDanceMissouri.com. 

 
Information about the Heart of America Federation Dance in March is posted on the web. 
www.FedDance.WeSquareDance.com 

 

Upcoming visits! 
 
Friday, March 7 – St. Joe Squares. Caller: Chris Wildhagen. 7 Hex, 8-10 MS/Plus. 
Saturday, March 8 – Shooting Stars. Caller: Stan Brooke. 7-9:30. 
Saturday, March 15 – Cross Trailers. Caller: Evan Pauley. 7-9:30. 
Sunday, March 23 – Savannah Sashayers. Caller: Tim Tyl. 2-5. 
Friday and/or Saturday, March 28/29, HOA Fed Dance  (flyer up above) 

 

 

REMINDER: Club fundraisers: 
Adyline collects old cell phones & tablets to turn in for money. 
Edythe is collecting Best Choice labels; we get $30/1,000 labels. Keep saving, bring them to a dance or a 
visit! 

 
See you all soon! 

 

Edythe 


